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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 278 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 278 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 278 would require sponsoring organizations which charge a fee for distinctive license 

plates to report the total amount of revenue received by the organization from the plate fee the 

previous year and a list of expenditures paid for from that revenue.  The report must be made no 

later than May 1 of each year to the House Committee on Transportation, the Senate Committee 

on Transportation, the Legislative Research Department and the State Treasurer.   

 

 According to Legislative Administrative Services, the Legislative Research Department 

and the State Treasurer, enactment of SB 278 would have no fiscal effect on state expenditures or 

revenues. 
 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services 

 J.G. Scott, Legislative Research 

 Lauren Tice Miller, Office of the Treasurer  


